
 

 

Sept. 18, 2019 

 

The Honorable Lamar Alexander 

Chairman, Senate Committee on Health, Education, 

Labor and Pensions 

United States Senate 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Patty Murray 

Ranking Member, Senate Committee on Health, 

Education, Labor and Pensions 

United States Senate 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

Dear Chairman Alexander and Ranking Member Murray: 

 

On behalf of Associated Builders and Contractors, a national trade association representing nearly 21,000 

members from construction and industry-related firms, we write in strong support of the confirmation of 

Eugene Scalia as the next secretary of the U.S. Department of Labor. 

 

We are confident Scalia will embrace DOL’s mission of protecting workers and promoting policies that put 

Americans to work. As a seasoned attorney with positions in the public and private sectors, Scalia has decades 

of real-


